
Town of Collins Planning Board Meeting 
September 17, 2024 

Call meeting to order: 
	 There were only 2 Planning Board Members at the meeting and unable to hold a meeting (no 
quorum).  One PB member came to the meeting, but was not feeling well, so did not stay for the 
meeting and went home.  An informational meeting was held instead. 

Attendance: 
	 Present:  Tom Siegle and Ch Brian Martin 
	 Not Present:  Thomas Raymond, John Bentley, and Richard Agle 

Cell Tower: 

• Discussion was held regarding the cell tower.  Is a pad is going to be installed under the tower?  
There is in-depth information regarding the construction of the roadway and the fencing 
surrounding the tower, but very little information whether a pad will be installed under the 
tower.  More information is needed from the company before going forward. 

Next Meeting: 
	 Next PB meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall. 

Adjournment: 

	 No motion was made or needed, as no PB Meeting was held due to no quorum of three PB 
members was met. 
	  
Respectfully submitted, 
	 Deb Martin 


